
 

 
 

Year 6 SATS Revision  
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
During the week 13th-17th May, your child will be taking their Year Six SATS papers. Part of this 
includes completing three maths papers: 

• Paper 1- Arithmetic  
• Paper 2- Reasoning 
• Paper 3- Reasoning 

 
Year Six have worked incredibly hard this year. As we approach the final weeks of preparation, 
we are fortunately able to offer the following opportunities to develop their learning further so 
that they can achieve their best.  
 
LBQ (Learning by Questions) will be offered to children to access online at home, in order to 
develop key skills and boost confidence. This is a popular way for children to engage with their 
learning at home and at school. 
 
Children will be able to access their own ‘Springboard’ from the LBQ website. This is individually 
tailored to their needs and understanding. Feedback and support is given instantly and gives 
children the opportunity to recap key areas of their maths learning. 
  

 
 
 
Additionally, a daily task will also be offered. The task set will be something that has been 
previously taught in school that has been identified as a focus area.  
Once logged in, users will have access to 30 questions, which are designed to support 
understanding of basic skills whilst extending children’s knowledge through challenging reasoning 
and problem solving questions. 

 
 
 
Furthermore, each Tuesday a learning club takes place after school (3:15-4:15). Children are 
offered additional teacher support to develop skills and confidence. It has had a fantastic impact 
on the children who currently attend and we would highly encourage as many children as 
possible to join.  

Thank you for your support, 

Miss Park and Mr Drake. 
 


